GUIDELINES FOR CHROMEBOOK USE IN THEOLOGY CLASSES

[bookmark: _GoBack]        In the Theology department we are concerned with meeting the standards set by the USCCB for textbooks and support material. The textbooks have to follow the guidelines of the ‘bishop’s curriculum’ and be approved by a committee before we can use them. All support material online is left to the good judgment of the instructor.
        Any support material should also be in conformity with the CCC and faithful to Catholic teachings. At the very least, they should not be in direct opposition to the teachings of the Church as espoused in the CCC.
        The Chromebook should not take the place of the Bible. Whenever possible we would like Scripture reading or Scripture references to be done with an actual hard copy Bible.
        So called ‘open source’ online e-books should not get more attention than the approved textbooks/e-books.
        In-class internet searches should be carefully guided by the instructor. Any online material that is contrary to or offends the dignity of a Catholic Theology Class should be avoided.
        Students should be taught that sources online are not always an authoritative or authentic source of Church teachings even if they claim to be Catholic.
        Students should be introduced to and instructed how to avail themselves of good, reliable and authentically Catholic online learning resources.
        Students should use their Chromebook internet searches and or apps for the sake of achieving an educational purpose as spelled out in the curriculum map or lesson plan. The theology teacher is too busy teaching to give ‘Free Time’ or ‘free-use ‘ of their Chromebooks.
        Use of the Chromebooks should never be thought of as a replacement of the teacher when it comes to the primary source of information about the Catholic Faith.


